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The next General Assembly of the Pontifical Academy for Life will be held from 20 to 22 February 2023, at the
Augustinianum Institute, in Via Paolo VI, 25 (facing the Basilica, left side of St. Peter’s Square). The session on
February 20th and Tuesday 21st, will be open for everybody and have as a theme: “Converging on the person:
emerging technologies for the common good”.

Further information

https://feamc.eu/20-22-february-2023-general-assembly-pontifical-academy-for-life/
https://www.academyforlife.va/content/pav/en.html

